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VISITORS TO THE SCHOOLS

To promote effective communication between the citizens of the community and the 
school system,  the Board of Education encourages parents and other citizens to visit their schools 
periodically during the course of the school year.  Except for scheduled appointments or school 
functions open to the public, all visitors must upon entering  the  building report to the school 
office.  Except on special occasions, parents are requested to refrain  from bringing preschool 
children into classrooms.

Students from other schools may visit if they have a specific reason and have the prior 
approval of the Building Principal.

Visits to school buildings are to be in accordance with the Board regulations posted in 
conspicuous places.   A violation of the visitation policy shall be prosecuted pursuant to New York 
State law.

Compliments, suggestions, and criticisms should be directed to the Superintendent through 
the appropriate administrative personnel.

Cross-ref:      1400, Public Complaints

Ref: Education  Law §§1708; 2801

Note:    Prior policy, Policy Manual, 1200. 1, revised
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